
March 15, 2012 

Comments from Switzerland on the SREP Investment Plan for Ethiopia 

Dear Patricia, 
 
Please receive attached the additional Swiss questions and comments regarding the 
SREP Investment Plan for Ethiopia. 
For the sake of completeness, our original comments have also been attached.  
 
We would appreciate if you could transmit these comments to the representatives of 
Ethiopia and the MDBs to be answered for consideration in the regular SREP 
Subcommittee meeting on May 30th  
  
Thank you and best regards 
Daniel Menebhi 
 
 
Daniel Menebhi 
Program Manager 
 
Federal Department of Economic Affairs FDEA 
State Secretariat for Economic Affairs SECO 
Infrastructure Financing 
 








	Ethiopia_IP_comments_from_Switzerland_cover.pdf
	Ethiopia_IP_comments_from_Switzerland
	Ethiopia_IP_comments_from_Switzerland_additional

